sMSTA meeting  September 10th 2012
Secretary:  Sally Prinster
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. E started the meeting at 5:00.  Dr. Engelhardt was our speaker and he talked about the importance of sMSTA and sASCD; if you are not part of one of these organizations you should be.  Crystal talked about a few service projects we are working on.  Dr. Engelhardt talked about the MSTA and ASCD conference’s. The MSTA conference is being held in Kansas City and is free if you are part of sMSTA; you just need to pay for hotel. The deadline for registration with group rate is Oct. 12th! Crystal gave her e-mail address for anyone wanting to carpool and split a room (born2teach13@yahoo.com).  
The ASCD conference is for members only and takes place in Chicago, IL on March 16-18, 2013.  The conference does cost for registration and room fees (paid separately).  Membership to ASCD is $25 on the national level (completed through ASCD.org) and $5 for local level (paid to Dr. E).  If registration is done through the website, be sure to click on Missouri Baptist University –TROY/WENTZVILLE.   Sheryl brought up the idea of anyone interested in attending can help with fundraising to help with the expenses.  Dr. E also handed out some helpful information for new teachers.  Dr. E ended the meeting with a prayer.  
